
 

 

SVJFAC 

General Meeting 

September 16, 2009 

 

President Sherry Leon called the meeting of September 16, 2009 to order at 8:30 p.m. 
 
Secretary’s Report –Jody Kopriva  

• Jim Sorace made a motion to approve the minutes from the August 19, 2009, 2009 

general meeting.  Jeanine Wise seconded the motion and it passed unanimously.  
The minutes are approved and will be filed. 

Treasurers Report –Nino Marchionda 

• Opening Balance- $59,662.23 
• Review of Deposits and Expenses 
• Ending Balance - $ 64,862.41 
• Jim Sorace made a motion to approve the Treasurer’s Report that was seconded by 

Larry Komoroski the motion passed and the report will be filed. 
Finance Report –Al Sanderbeck- absent 

• No report 

Cheerleading Report – Laura Wise 

• Cheerfest - 
o scheduled for October 4th 
o Volunteers needed-please see Laura Wise if you are able to help 

o Please attend-this is an important fundraiser for SVJFAC 
o Football players get in free if wearing their jersey 

Concession Report –Lori Musto for Kim Byrne 

• Going well-averaging approximately $4000/game day 

• Reminder-no last minute call offs will be taken. If you are scheduled to work the 
concession stand you must show up and work your shift 

Communication Report –Kelley Morrone 

• Yearbook and yearbook ad orders are being taken now 
• Special thanks to all of the team moms for their hard work this season! 

Football Report – Brad Parrish for John Kristobak 

• Review of football season calendar 

Vice Presidents Report –Kyle Snyder 
• Update on corporate sponsorship program/signs 

Auxiliary Report –Bob O’Neill 

• Chris Border present and reviewed apparel sales and inventory.   
Facility Report – Bob Wise for Virg Palumbo 

� Paint crew- Will need volunteers to help with painting Linder 
� Please clean up garbage at both Graham Park and Cranberry Park 

Capital Campaign Report- Bob Wise 

• Graham Park  
• Sound system 

• Speakers need repaired 

• Review of music/sound system policy 
� Cheerleading area 

• completed 

� parking issues at Graham Park discussed 
 

 

 



 

Presidents Report- Sherry Leon 

� Game days- complaints received about kids running around the stands-please be careful 
� Press Box-policy reviewed.  Will be strict in enforcing policy.  We cannot have too many 

people in the press box during games 
� Elections- consider running for a SVJFAC Board position-elections will be held in 

November-more information will be e mailed to the association soon 
New Business 

• None 
Old Business 

• None 
 

 

There was a motion to adjourn the meeting made by Kyle Snyder and seconded by Lori 
Musto.  The motion passed and the meeting was adjourned at 8:58 p.m. 
 
 


